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ASX Announcement 

17 July 2024 

RECTIFICATION OF SYSTEM PERFORMANCE ISSUES 

 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star or Company) advises that the 

system performance issues associated with the Company’s Electronic Gaming Machines (EGM) and 

Electronic Table Games (ETG) as announced to the ASX on Monday 15 July 2024, have been rectified, 

and all EGMs and ETGs in each of The Star’s three properties have progressively been turned back on 

and are operational.  

 

As previously announced, the decision to turn off all EGMs and ETGs was to ensure compliance with 

relevant regulations, and to maintain the Company’s commitment to safer gambling procedures.  
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